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The County of El Dorado 
Chief Administrative Office 

Procurement & Contracts Division 
Phone (530)621-5830  

December 29, 2023 

To: All Respondents 

Re: RFQ #24-952-021 – Coordinated Entry System 

The following firms have been selected to the qualified list as the result of the subject Request for 
Qualifications (RFQ) listed in alphabetical order in matter of convenience only: 

Nevada-Sierra Connecting Point Public Authority 
Tahoe Coalition for the Homeless 

For questions, please contact Matthew McKain at 530.621.5974. 

Thank you for your participation in the RFQ process. 

Michele Weimer, MPA, CPPO 
Procurement & Contracts Manager/ 
Purchasing Agent 
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